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The Honorable Paul Tsongas, Senator

Senate Office Building
Washington, D.C.

Dear Senator Tsongas:

I appreciated the chance to discuss the CO2
problem with you in your office on November 2. While

the action of the Senate on the synthetic fuels program

does not appear to me to be appropriate from any stand-

point, I appreciated your own interest in interjecting
some further elements of restraint.

I want to renew my invitation to you to visit

Woods Hole some time soon and to join us in a more

leisurely series of discussions of the CO2 problem and
how it bears on policy in the development of energy,

other points where science intersects the business of

government, and any other topics you may wish to raise.

I appreciate your willingness to see me on a

very busy afternoon and your steady pursuit of wisdom

in the management of the Nation's affairs.

Hoping to see you in Woods Hole sometime within

the next weeks, I remain,

Yours sincerely,
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